From: Amy Stathos <amy.stathos@icann.org>
Date: November 8, 2010 8:08:00 AM PST
To: Michael Palage <axxxxx@xxxx.com>
Cc: John Jeffrey john.jeffrey@icann.org
Subject: Reconsideration Request 10-3

Michael:

I am writing to you at the request of ICANN's Board Governance Committee (BGC).

The BGC undertook an initial review of your request for reconsideration of the Board's action relating to the HSTLD program. In your request, you specifically stated that you were submitting the reconsideration request in order to preserve your rights under the 30-day deadline, and that you were awaiting the release of the Board briefing materials from the Trondheim meeting. The Board briefing materials were posted on 29 October 2010 at http://www.icann.org/en/minutes/.

Because your request indicated that review of additional information may be necessary to fully stating your request, and now that the materials are available, the BGC wanted to provide you with an opportunity to revise your request prior to the BGC undertaking further review. The BGC thinks its essential to provide you with the opportunity to fully state your position before taking any further action.

The BGC requests that you submit a revised request by 17 November 2010, and the BGC will review the revised request at its next scheduled meeting in December in Cartagena. If a revised request is not received, the BGC has indicated that it will consider the request submitted on 25 October 2010 as withdrawn. Please submit any revision to reconsideration@icann.org mailto:reconsideration@icann.org

Thank you.

Regards,

Amy A. Stathos
Deputy General Counsel
Internet Corporation for
Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)
+ 1 310-301-3866 (direct)
amy.stathos@icann.org